This Weels in Third Grade

Dear Families,
| hope everyone had a wonderful extended weekend with family and friends. Justa e
reminder that you may find all newsletters posted on my site https://
ms.amoscato.com/school. In addition, spelling words for this week | have posted on
spelling city Students can practice their words online if they wish.https://www.spellingcity.com/view-spelling-list.html?
listid=63083406
Please be checking your student’s homework log nightly as this needs to be signed in the parent comment section underneath the
date the homework is assigned. If you have not already sent in a picture for Our One World One Day Project, it is not too late! You are
welcome to send the picture via email or send a physical copy with your student. Thank you as always for your help and your kindness.
Our classroom is a fantastic one!

Upcoming | Special ANNOUNCEMENTS
Picture Day is on Wednesday of this week!

Tests

Please send in your bus code of conduct and handbook signatures as soon as
possible!
Please fill out the parent questionnaire and send as soon as possible.

Reading: Comprehension and
Vocabulary Test Friday

Spelling: Test Friday We are still awaiting a few One World One Day photos! This can be any photo of your child

S cience: Quiz Thursday doing an activity they enjoy!
cience:

Math Quick Checks: Daily
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